
 Dear Team of FNA & Partners,

 First of all, we would like to express our sincere gratitude for your participa-
tion in Luxury Lifestyle Awards.

 We are happy to inform you that your company has shown itself as a brilliant 
representative of the luxury services industry.

 After a thorough research process, it was distinguished as one of the best in 
this market. Your impeccable performance and aspirations to always be top-notch 
have been highly appreciated. And now we are pleased to announce, that in accord-
ance with the results of the study, FNA & Partners became the winner of Luxury 
Lifestyle Awards in the category of �e Best Luxury Architect and Interior Design 
Studio in Mena Region.

 Please accept our heartfelt congratulations on behalf of the Organizing Com-
mittee of Luxury Lifestyle Awards upon achieving such a great result and getting 
your efforts recognized and celebrated. We wish your company to reach new levels of 
prosperity and conquer even bigger heights. We will be happy to see you among our 
participants next year.

Organizing Committee 
of Luxury Lifestyle Awards


